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November 3, 2023 Meeting 

“Those who sleep under a quilt are covered with love” 

Hi Everyone, 

Our next Beachplum Bee Meeting will be Friday, November 3 at 1 pm.  We 
will be meeting at Manasquan United Methodist Church…there is plenty of parking. 
Use the back entrance of the church.              Come join us! 

Thank you again to all of our guild members who came to last month’s 
meeting and worked on the fleece blankets for Embrella.  It is so wonderful to 
know the children will be covered by blankets that we created for them. A real 
“warm fuzzy” feeling for everyone! 

            This month we have a Make It and Take It project.                                                
It is an “itty bitty” yo yo pumpkin, which is about 4 inches tall. 
Here are the supplies you need to bring if you would like to make the 
pumpkin. This is a hand sewing project. 

 

Equipment: 

• Hand sewing needle  
• Orange and green polyester thread 
• Fabric scissors 
• Pencil or fabric marker 

Materials: 
You will need orange fabric to cut the number and size of circles as listed in 
the table below. Please note, one of the circles is cut in green fabric. 



Circle Size Number to Cut 
4 inch Cut 1 green 
5 inch Cut 2 orange 
5 ½ inch Cut 2 orange 
6 inch Cut 2 orange 
4 ½ inch  Cut 1 orange 

 

Note: the orange fabric can be all the same or mix it up with different fabrics. 
The rest of the items needed will be supplied at the meeting. 

We would like to continue our Charity Quilt projects as well.  There is a quilt 
in progress. If you would like to work on this quilt, please bring your sewing 
machine and your usual sewing tools. 

Come spend a nice fall afternoon with us.  Remember to bring a Show and 
Tell item to share. 

If you have any questions regarding the Bee Meeting, please email Jackie P. 

 


